
     

NOTICE TO ELECTORS

Please be advised that the Membership Code        

Referendum Regulations and Appendices A-F, are 

now posted on our  Website … www.ashcroftband.ca                   

Please review and submit your questions, comments 

and any other written responses to the Band office 

on or before August 23, 2019.  You can email your        

response to diana@ashcroftband.ca                            

or drop off at the band office. 

Also, please note that all Band Electors must provide 

the Band Office with their current mailing address by 

Friday August 30, 2019 in order to be able to cast a 

ballot in the Referendum vote. 

Check out the progress on the Elder‘s Complex.  Just working on the finishing touches! 

 

 

 

 

 

               Contact the Band Office for more information on rentals 250-453-9154 

 

As a reminder …     

S.A. will be on Wednesday,  

August 21st 

  

COMMUNITY BEACH DAY 
Come join us at Savona Beach 

on Friday August 23rd               

 from 12:30 - 2:30 

Snacks Provided! 

Children must be accompanied by  

& tended to by their parents. 

Hope to see you there! 

August 2019 



You’re invited to join us! 

A confidential journey to      

wellness and self-care. 

Every Tuesday afternoon: 

1:00 pm—2:30 pm 

Workshops will NOT be held   

at the Health Centre or Band     

Office.  

Please contact the Health  

Centre for location or more    

Information. 

Transportation and snacks  

provided. 

Cheryl: 250-453-9325 

Angie: 778-765-5659 

Because confidentiality is our number one focus, these 

workshops will be for adult AIB community members only! 

 

Do you have your AIB               

Community Evacuation Plan? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If  not, please make sure to pick one up next 

time you’re at the Band Office. 

 

Our summer student employees have been busy at work helping to 

make our community more Firesmart & cleaning up our walking trails! 

The Community  Mosaic 

Mural is getting close to 

being finished!  

And it looks  Amazing!  

If you are interested in 

working on finishing 

this project, we will be 

at the HUB                  

Mon-Wed-Fri              

from 10:00—12:00 


